
 

HOME-BASED EDUCATION ANNUAL REIMBURSEMENT APPLICATION 

 

An annual reimbursement of $1,000 per child ($500 for Kindergarten) is available for each student 

registered in a home-based education program in the Saskatoon Public School Division. Reimbursement 

cheques are mailed out in May. Please be aware of the following stipulations:   

• Complete registration packages, including the “Notice of Intent” form, education plan, and 

reimbursement application, must be received by September 15th of the current school year in 

order to qualify for funding. 

• Reimbursement may be affected for students who register in online or in-person courses. Please 

contact the Home-Based Education Office for more information. 

• Students transferring from within Saskatoon Public School Division after the registration deadline 

will receive a pro-rated amount of $100 per full month of home-based education.   

• Students transferring from outside of the division after the registration deadline will not receive 

funding.  

Please complete and return this form by email to cossettera@spsd.sk.ca or by mail to Wildwood School, 

203 Rosedale Road, Saskatoon, S7H 5H1.    

Parent Name (one name 

only, to appear on cheque) 
 

Phone Number  

Email Address  

Street Address  
City, Province  

Postal Code  
Names and birthdates of  
all registered children 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Do you wish to receive reimbursement for your child/children registered in a home-based education 

program with Saskatoon Public School Division?     

    Yes  ____    No  ____    

  

_______________________________      ___________________________  

Parent Signature            Date  

mailto:cossettera@spsd.sk.ca
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